November 4™, 2021

Dear Fellow Townspeople,

Thank you to the many residents who stepped forward to run for positions on our
Municipal Boards and Commissions.

You are all winners in my book by your decision to serve your fellow Townspeople.

Our Town can only operate effectively with the service of these dedicated volunteers.
Respectfully,

FCTL

Kevin T. Lyden
First Selectman
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